Support 4-H with Ag Tag donation
Source: Melissa Miller, interim executive director of Kentucky 4-H Foundation
Farm vehicle license plate renewal is just around the corner. As you purchase or renew your tags this year, please consider making the $10 donation on each licensed vehicle to support 4-H and help make the best young people better.

Since 2012, this voluntary donation has allowed Kentucky farmers to give back to their community to support agriculture education and awareness, youth leadership development and locally grown products. Funds raised from the donations are equally split between 4-H, FFA and Kentucky Proud. 4-H’s share at the end of the fiscal year in June 2015 was $180,119.05.
The funds 4-H receives through the Ag Tag donation are split equally between the Kentucky 4-H Foundation and the county from which the donation originated. Your local 4-H council uses the money to fund programs and activities for young people in your community. The foundation uses the other half to fund statewide 4-H programs. Regardless of whether the programs are local or statewide, they help Kentucky’s young people develop essential life skills they’ll need to become the leaders of tomorrow.
In 2015, Kentucky farmers in 80 counties increased their donations, with 18 of those counties reporting an increase of $1,000 or more. In addition, 23 counties had a 50 percent or higher increase in donation rate to tags sold and renewed over the previous fiscal year.

For more information about the program or how 4-H is positively impacting youth in your community, please contact the (YOUR COUNTY) Cooperative Extension Service.
Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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